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You may receive a phone call from a local area code number such as (541) 264-7501, and
when you answer it, you will hear an automated message that begins with: "Hello. Please
don't hang up. We have called numerous times to verify your business with Google..."

You can safely hang up the phone because this is a scam call.
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